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Licensure watch 

 
Are licensure issues coming up in your state? Is professional registration being challenged? Let us know. 
Submit updates to the AEG Licensure Committee Chair, Ken Neal (kengneal@aol.com) or AEG Insider 
Editors (enews@aegweb.org). 
 
Two bills to learn more about are coming out of the State Legislatures in Indiana and Missouri. 
 
A bill in the Indiana State Legislature could threaten Professional licensure there. This new bill could 
eliminate LPG (see Section 11) as a licensed occupation in Indiana unless the legislature specifically acts 
prior to July 1, 2015, and places a five-year sunset on it thereafter. 
 
http://www.in.gov/apps/lsa/session/billwatch/billinfo?year=2013&request=getBill&docno=520 
 
A similar bill is being proposed in Missouri. It “authorizes a person to engage in the practice of specified 
professions without being licensed if he or she does not hold himself or herself out as being licensed.” 
 
http://www.house.mo.gov/billsummary.aspx?bill=HB659&year=2013&code=R 
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